
 
 

RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
Bowling Committee 
December 6, 2018 

 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Sue Wilson at 9:00am in the Lakeview Board Room.   
 
Present:  Chair Sue Wilson and Committee Members Darrel Larson, Ron Shasteen, Don 
Meyer, Sharon McCauley, Fred Jones, Bruce Lamb, Roger Beebe, Jim Powell, Chet Sharpe 
 
RCSC Staff:  None 
 
Guests:  RCSC Board Candidate Lana Williams 
 
Absent:  RCSC Director of Bowling Randy Johnson 
 
Approval of prior Meeting Summary:  The Summary from the November 1, 2018 meeting 
was approved as presented. 
 
Randy Johnson, RCSC Director of Bowling:  None 
 
Di Tormanen, USBC League Director:  Di Tormanen reported that BVL collected donations 
has reached $22,900.00.  There are several tournament dates of USBC sponsored events sched-
uled at Johnson Lanes in Sun City West. 
 
Sun City Hall of Fame:  Bruce Lamb notified the Committee that a new President and bowl-
ing candidates are being named in January for 2019. 
 
Roger Beebe, Sun City Bowling Association President: Roger reported on the Annual New 
Year’s Eve Bowling Gala being held at Lakeview Lanes with an anticipated full crowd again 
this year.  SCBA is looking at date changes for the annual tournaments for the 2019 season. 
 
Old Business: The Specto Coaching System presentation was held at the Fairway Recreation 
Center on November 27, 2018 and final approval is being sought from the RCSC Board of 
Directors. 
 
New Business:  Lloyd Johnson is proposing coaching for the various lane conditions with more 
on this forthcoming. 
 
Adjournment:  9:25am 
 
Next meeting:  January 3, 2019 at 9:00am – Lakeview Board Room 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 


